Permission for Email/Google Drive account with Troop 1048

Attention all parents! In the near future we see technology playing a larger part in the
management of Troop activities. We have set up Google Drive and Email accounts for scouts.
These accounts are managed by the Troop and will allow for streamlined communication and

collaboration. A Google Classroom was also created for the scouts, as a tool for reminding
them about upcoming events and even last minute information. We would like to start rolling
this out very soon. We would love your commitment and participation!
Please note: All emails are held for approval until we determine that the emails are
appropriate to send. Any questions or concerns can be sent to

ethanboucon@whitelakescouting.org, messages will be addressed immediately.

(Please keep this section for future references)

(Return this section to your SPL at the next Troop meeting)

l, give permission to setup Google Drive and Email accounts that are

managed by the Troop for my scout(s)

Please leave parent name blank if you DO NOT wish to participate in Google Drive/Email

accounts.


mailto:ethanboucon@whitelakescouting.org

	List scout(s) names: 
	Parent(s) signature: 


